Dear Parents,
We hope that you and your families are all well and healthy.
Many thanks for all the wonderful work we are receiving via e mail. It is a great to see some samples of the impressive work being done at home. Again, for this coming week, we include the schedule of work and a padlet containing resources. The access link to IXL is also included on the padlet which you may find useful. 
As always we are available to support you in any way that’s needed and look forward to receiving some more pieces of work this week. 
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